
06.03.2024
Dear Parents/Carers

Building positive relationships with families and creating strong links between home and school is so
important as it has the power to have a significant positive impact on the education of our children.

The purpose of our parent consultations evenings is for you to have the opportunity to speak with a key and
regular member of staff, who knows your child best, to forge a partnership with you through strong and
regular communication. We believe that the best person to do that is your child's advisor. In recent weeks,
your child’s advisor has been gathering information from all subject teachers and assessments to inform their
conversations with you. They are your key person in the academy, who really knows your child.

Principal Talks: The vision, values and culture of Livingstone Academy
We are conscious that, for some of our parents and carers, they have not had the opportunity to hear our
academy vision or values and may be unsure of this key information. Therefore, we would like to offer the
opportunity to join a Principal talk outlining the vision, values and culture of Livingstone Academy. This is an
opportunity for parents and carers to hear the same messages that are sent to the children and staff on a
regular basis. The talks will be held at the following times and will last approximately 15 minutes. Sign up is
not needed, simply join us on the bleachers at one of the below times:

● 4:00pm
● 5:30pm
● 7:00pm

Sharing your child’s learning:
Furthermore, during the evening, your child's books will be available for you to look through with your child.
Please take this opportunity to discuss their learning with your child and build a strong link between home
and school.

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 07.03.2024. There is still time to book an appointment, if you
haven’t already done so.

Kind regards,

Mr Loren Tharme
Principal


